
 
December 7, 2015. 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Grade 5 students are invited to participate in our basketball club over the next few weeks. 
It is an opportunity for students to practise their skills and play some modified basketball 
games.  
 
**Note: Tuesdays are in the mornings before school and Thursdays are after school. 
 
Dates are: Tuesday, January 13 8:20 - 9:05 a.m. 

Thursday, January 15 3:30 - 4:15 p.m. 
Tuesday, January 20 8:20 - 9:05 a.m. 
Thursday, January 22 3:30 - 4:15 p.m. 
Tuesday, January 27 8:20 - 9:05 a.m. 
Thursday, January 29 3:30 - 4:15 p.m. 

 
Students may come in the front doors for morning practices at 8:15. 
If you are picking up your child after afternoon practices, please meet him/her at the pick-up 
area on Laurelwood Dr.  
 
Students are required to wear their gym clothes and running shoes. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 519-747-7694. 
 
Sincerely,  
Miss Snelgrove 
 
 
Please cut off the bottom portion and return to your child’‛s teacher. Keep the top with the 
dates and times. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
________________________ has my permission to participate in basketball  
        (Student’‛s name)   
club on the dates above. I have made arrangements for my child to walk home  
 
after practice or to be picked up at school. 
 
______________________________ ______________________ 
                 (Parent Signature)                        (Child’‛s Room #) 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


